Testimonial in support of SB 5511:

Severson Plumbing has greatly benefited from participating in Oregon's Preferred Worker
Program. The program has provided us with substantial incentives that made the decision
to hire a Preferred Worker straightforward and cost-effective. The benefits offered through
the program have been simple to navigate and have significantly reduced the financial
burden typically associated with onboarding a new employee.

The Purchases and Modifications provided have equipped our employee with the
necessary tools and accommodations to perform their job safely and effectively. This
support has been instrumental in ensuring a smooth transition back into the workforce,
allowing our employee to contribute fully to our team's success.

We are proud to support the Preferred Worker Program and strongly advocate forits role in
helping workers re-enter the workforce. This program not only benefits businesses but also
empowers dedicated individuals to thrive in their careers.

Thank you so much,
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